
Introducing...

Alveley

Belvidere
Belvidere School is a popular, successful school that serves the local community 
on the East Side of Shrewsbury, in the county town of Shropshire.  We have a truly 

comprehensive intake of over 830 students, aged 11-16.  

The school has grown in size dramatically since the 1980s, and this is in large part due 
to the sustained success of the school and the experienced and dedicated staff we are 

fortunate to have.  

Alveley serves as the single primary school in the village of 
Alveley in South East Shropshire.  The village is just down stream 
on the river Severn from the town of Bridgnorth, and the school 
is very much in the heart of the village.  

The school has around one hundred pupils aged between 3 years old and 11 years old. 
The school joined TrustEd in November 2016, at which point the Headteacher, Mr Paul 

O’Malley, also joined the school.
Headteacher:

Mr Paul O’Malley
Chair of Governors: 

Mr Geoff Baker

Deputy CEO and 
Executive Headteacher 

Mr Pete Johnstone
Chair of Governors: 

Mr Paul Jones
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Castlefields

Church Stretton

Castlefields Primary School was established in 1973 as a co-educational 
school for nursery, infants and junior ages.  They have seven classrooms 
teaching children from Reception Class to Year 6.  Castlefields School 
Nursery is located within the main School for children from aged 3 years.

The school offers excellent facilities, including a hall with good P.E. equipment; two 
playgrounds, one of which is marked as a full size netball court; a climbing/activity 
playground; they share a large playing field which includes a football pitch, hockey 
pitch and long jump pit. They also have a secure fenced area dedicated to outdoor 

learning for the Reception and Year 1 classes.

Church Stretton is a highly subscribed school, catering for students aged from 11 all 
the way through to their GCSE Examinations.

Church Stretton School is thriving and amongst the top performing schools 
academically in Shropshire and our local area. We place our emphasis on ensuring 
all of our students achieve the qualifications, and equally importantly the skills to be 

successful in the ever changing world around us.  

Headteacher: 
Mrs Rebecca Lee

Chair of Governors: 
Mrs Alison Fletcher  

Headteacher: 
Mr John Parr

Chair of Governors: 
Mr Mike Collison
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Mary Webb

Meole Brace
Meole Brace School is a large 11-16 school based on the 
south side of Shrewsbury. We are a caring and cheerful 
community committed to developing the academic, personal and social skills of all 
our students to the highest standards. Our core values are ‘Achievement, Respect and 
Community’, and we encourage all our students to be self-confident, enjoy learning and 

achieve their full potential. 

In 2018 we started accepting a tenth form of entry into Year 7; this expansion will 
continue over the next two years until we have approximately 1350 students on roll. 

The school sits on a large site, including extensive playing fields and a Sports Centre, 
which it endeavours to maintain to a high standard.  

Headteacher: 
Mr Alan Doust

Chair of Governors: 
Mr Martyn Cribb OBE

Headteacher: 
Mr Peter J Lowe-Werrell 

Chair of Governors: 
Mr Robert Douglas 

Mary Webb School and Science College serves a rural 
community to the south west of Shrewsbury, based in the 
large village of Pontesbury. The school is surrounded by farmland and is situated at the 

foot of Earl’s Hill; Shropshire Wildlife Trust’s first nature reserve. 

Mary Webb School and Science College is a popular, thriving and successful secondary 
school which is over-subscribed in relation to its PAN of 604, but small in relation to the 
national average for 11-16 schools. The school is led by Headteacher Peter Lowe-Werrell, 
who is ably supported by a team of very capable and well-qualified professionals who 

deliver high-quality teaching to all students. 

Mary Webb School and Science College converted to an academy in January 2019, as 
a founder member of the Central Shropshire Academy Trust, before joining TrustEd 

School’s Partnership in 2022, becoming part of TrustED CSAT Alliance. 
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Oldbury Wells School

St Leonards
St Leonard’s CE Primary is a larger Primary school with Nursery, and 
is home to just under 300 pupils. The school is situated in its own 
large grounds, close to the edge of Bridgnorth Town, but firmly in 
the centre of its community. The Headteacher Kay Ferriday leads 
a team of well qualified teachers who are supported exceptionally 

by Support Staff. 

The school encourages everyone to ‘Enjoy Success’ by embedding Christian values 
in hearts and minds, within a nurturing, safe and inclusive environment, equipping 
all children to become global citizens. A recent OFSTED inspection recognised that -   
‘Leaders leave no learners behind’ As a Church school, the school strives to promote the 
spiritual, moral, social, cultural, mental and physical development of ALL pupils. At the 
same time we preparing pupils for the opportunities, responsibilities and experiences 
of adult life by placing an inherent and equal value on each person involved in the life 

of the school whether they are child or adult. 

Headteacher: 
Mr Lee Tristham

Chair of Governors: 
Mr Allen Crawford-

Thomas

Oldbury Wells School serves the SE Shropshire area and it is located 
in the popular market town of Bridgnorth.  The school is set in a 
scenic campus on the edge of the town, meaning the pupils benefit 
from a green spacious school environment.  It is a successful co-
educational, comprehensive school and has been successfully 
educating local pupils since 1957 when the school opened.  The school is the largest 

in the Bridgnorth area and it offers a high-quality education to its 900 students.  

The Headteacher is Lee Tristham who is ably supported by a team of professional and 
well-qualified staff. Oldbury Wells School was the founding school of original TrustEd 
Schools’ Partnership which was in operation before joining CSAT in 2022 to become 

the TrustEd CSAT Alliance.  

Headteacher: 
Mrs Kay Ferriday

Chair of Governors: 
Mrs Jane Ashling
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Stokesay
Stokesay Primary School is proud to be an extremely 
inclusive and diverse school. Our pupils and 
families come from a wide variety of backgrounds, and our curriculum design and 
implementation reflects this. We have close links with the local mosque as well as the 

local church (St Andrews). One of our school governors is the local Imam, in fact. 

We welcome pupils from the local Long Lane site and a growing number of children 
learning English as an additional language.  This rich and varied mix of backgrounds 
and cultures is something we rightly celebrate, as it helps all of our children learn to 
celebrate difference and learn about others with life experiences that may differ from 

their own.  Everyone is welcome, everyone is valued at Stokesay Primary School.

Headteacher: 
Mr Paul O’Malley

Chair of Governors: 
Mrs Rose Patey
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